Mobile Tax LLC <mobiletax54757@gmail.com> wrote:
To everyone at Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

We would like to thank you for the amazing opportunity you gave us to be guardians
on the Oct 16 flight 46. When we were told it would change our lives, you don’t know
how right you were. Sharing with our veterans and seeing the tears in the eyes of so
many to know they are loved, accepted and we are so grateful to them will never be
forgotten. You do such amazing things for them and we would love to stay on the
guardian list for when you need someone to help.

Also, we have been asked to speak at some veterans events about the honor flight
experience. Are there some brochures we could purchase to share with those
interested. Also, is there anything you would like us to say or not say?

Thank you so much for this golden experience!
Suzanne and Jack Perry
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